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NEW Joyland Activity Stop with Light Maze, Bruce the Spruce, and more! 

 

October 2023, Stanwood, WA – The Lights of Christmas is excited to lavishly celebrate Christmas with the 

community again! This year features two optional Activity Stops for a park-and-get-out adventure, 

dazzling light displays, yummy snacks, Christmas music and more. 

This year’s new second Activity Stop provides attendees with two park-and-get-out experiences to have 

fun and purchase gifts and snacks! Get lost wandering through the Light Maze in Joyland while snow falls 

all around you. Chat with Bruce the Spruce, the talking Christmas tree, he is back ready to share jokes and 

laughs. Visit Santa and Mrs. Claus at Santa's Village every night until December 23rd. And enjoy fun photo 

ops at each location to capture the memories. 

“I'm excited to help connect people to the joy and message of Christmas through the event. I am 

also excited for the new areas where guests will be interacting with the event and staff.” -Kayla 

Castiglione, The Lights of Christmas Director 

The Lights of Christmas opens this year on November 24th and runs select nights through December 30th. 

Tickets are priced per car and must be purchased online before arrival. More information can be found at 

www.TheLightsofChristmas.com, or by phone at 800-228-6724.  

We hope to see you this year at The Lights of Christmas. 
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